
 
PO Box 656, Twisp, WA 98856 

(509) 997-8862 

 

 

To:  Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

 PO Box 47250 
 Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
RE:  Annual Report Extension Request for Methow Valley Sanitation 

Service, Inc.  dba WasteWise Methow #G-146 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
We request an extension of 30 days to complete all schedules of our 2014 
Annual Report.  It has taken longer than expected to compile the required 
data.  Also, our CPA, Weldon Burton, needs additional time to help us with 
the financial schedules.  As required, we will calculate and submit our 
regulatory fees by May 1, 2015.  We will have the rest of the report 
completed and submitted by May 31, 2015. 
 
Please confirm receipt and approval of this request at your earliest 
convenience.  Thanks for your consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Casey Bouchard 
Vice President 
WasteWise Methow 
(509) 997-8862 
 


